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Gov. Snyder names ACCESS Executive Director Hassan Jaber to state commission 

Dearborn, Mich. – Gov. Rick Snyder announced Dec. 18 the appointment of ACCESS Executive 
Director Hassan Jaber, of Dearborn, and three others to the State Officers Compensation 
Commission. 

"These individuals have strong leadership backgrounds. I am confident they will do great work 
and bring valuable insights to the commission," Snyder said in a news release. 

The SOCC is a seven-person board responsible for determining the salaries and expense 
allowances of the attorney general, secretary of state, justices of the Michigan Supreme Court, 
members of the Legislature, lieutenant governor and governor. 

Jaber was chosen because of his dedication to the community. He serves on the boards of 
United Way for Southeastern Michigan, the Detroit Zoological Society, CultureSource and Henry 
Ford Health System and serves on the University of Michigan-Dearborn Citizens Advisory 
Committee and the U.S. Census National Advisory Committee. 

Jaber and the other appointees will serve four-year terms until Jan. 1, 2018. 

### 
 
About ACCESS 
Grounded in a grassroots commitment to serving our community, ACCESS has a 43-year 
history of providing health, education, employment and social services.  An Arab American 
nonprofit of excellence, ACCESS empowers residents of metro Detroit to lead healthy, informed 
and productive lives and extends this mission nationally through advocacy, arts, culture and 
philanthropy.   
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